Good evening Ram Family,

The registration window for transportation is now open. This year, all students who need school bus transportation for the 24 - 25 school year are required to re-register. The deadline to register is May 31. Registration forms received after the deadline are not guaranteed to be routed in time for the first day of school. The transportation department will host two in-person registration events at Northeast High on May 16 from 6 pm to 8 pm and May 18 from 12 noon to 2 pm 

You can find more information on those dates and other important transportation updates online at www.gcsnc.com/transportation.  

Click on the Transportation Preference Form.

